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Head of School: Mrs Sally Ambrose BA(Hons), NPQH
Mortimer Hill    Tring    Herts    HP23 5JD

28 April 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Following our previous correspondence, I would like to remind you about the Year 6
Chromebook Evening scheduled for Tuesday 4 May 2021 at 7.00 pm.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the Chromebook scheme and launch the
devices that the school will be offering. We will be presenting the meeting live
through the following link https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kjL7L3TYc_M, which
will also be available on the school website.

This link will also give you an opportunity to sign in and ask any questions you have
during the presentation. Alternatively, you can ask questions through the
Chromebook email address which will be monitored during the presentation
chromebooks@tringschool.org.

All information on the scheme will be available on the Chromebook pages on the
school website. You can also find information on the recognition Tring School has
received through its use of IT in the classroom.

We look forward to meeting you virtually next week!

Kind regards

Chris Lickfold
Assistant Headteacher
Tring School
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